
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Please could you send in your son's passport and EHIC card for the Menorca trip by no later 

than Friday 19th May marked for the attention of Mrs B Singleton. Passports and EHIC cards 

will be kept in the school safe until departure. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J Torres 

Spanish Department 

jlt@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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